From: House, Michelle <housem@co.monterey.ca.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 12:15 PM

To: Perez, Jonabel O. <PerezJO@co.monterey.ca.us>; Ripley, Joseph L. <RipleyJL@co.monterey.ca.us>;
Marin, Betty <MarinME@co.monterey.ca.us>

Cc: Anderson, Eddie <AndersonEL@co.monterey.ca.us>; Smith, Jason <SmithJL@co.monterey.ca.us>;
Darlington, Michael <DarlingtonMD @co.monterey.ca.us>; Curtright, Arthur C.
<CurtrightAC@co.monterey.ca.us>; Kennedy, Nicholas <KennedyNM@co.monterey.ca.us>; Lesik, Izabela
<Lesikl@co.monterey.ca.us>; Oropeza, Christabelle <oropezacz@co.monterey.ca.us>

Subject: RE: Prop 64 Budget Question ($83K Camera's for Sheriff's Office)

Hello Jonabel,

Thank you for your email.

When the Sherriff’s Office is ready to purchase the Flock Cameras please reach out to
Betty Marin and myself.

| will draft the required letter of request that must be submitted to the California Board of
State and Community Corrections prior to purchasing the cameras.

The letter will be on file and submitted once we receive your request.

1. Executed contract between County of Monterey Public Health and California
Board of State and Community Corrections
a. This is a five your grant that ends October 2028
b. $83,750 is allocated to the Sheriff's Department in year 1 for Flock
Cameras

i. Cost is housed under Professional Services

c. As of Q2, Public Health has not received an invoice for Flock Cameras
i. We have authority to carryforward costs into FY 24/25

Please reach out should you have any questions or concerns.

Be Well,

Michelle House

Health Program Supervisor
Direct: (831) 755-4607
housem@co.monterey.ca.us
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